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Any comments or questions please 
email me or make an appointment at 
the school office. Thank you. 

Miss Pope  

sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk or 
head.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 15th July 2020 
Reports out to parents  

Monday 20th July - Wednesday 22nd July 2020 
Parent telephone meetings 

Wednesday 22nd July 2020 
School closes for Summer 

Thursday 3rd September 2020 
Autumn term starts  

Bubble Award  

Bubble 1 -  Ava Howard 
Bubble 2 - Heidi Fisher  

Bubble 3 -  Ben Davies-Parry 
Bubble 4 - Harper Sanderson  
Bubble 5 -  Amelia Harrison

End of year school report 
End of year school reports will be available to collect, from the office, after 1pm tomorrow (Wednesday 15th July).  

If your child is already in school then they will bring their own/plus their siblings report home with them.  

The report will look different, as your child has not been in school for the whole year. We have included 
attainment from the pupil progress meetings held back in February, but there will be no test data, due to the 

cancellation of all tests.  

Once you have read the report, if you would like to speak to the class teacher, then you will need to register your 
request on school spider by 12pm on Friday 17th July.  

Following this, the class teacher will contact you to arrange a telephone appointment for the following week.  

For the children who are in Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 or are continuing home learning, you will also receive a transition 
pack for you to complete at home ready for September. Please bring this with you on your 1st day back in school.  

Thank	you,	Miss	Pope.	

Next week, I will have the plans for 
‘what school will look like in September’ 

ready to share with you. As from 
Monday, please check the website and 

school spider for further 
communication. 
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Parent and Carer Award 
One again, congratulations to all the children nominated by 

their families. This is the second week that I have been 
amazing by the wonderful stories of what our children have 

been doing during lockdown.

Parent and Carer award goes to…. 

Shelby Mills  

I	would	like	to	nominate	Shelby	Mills.	At	first	Shelby	wasn’t	coping	
well	with	the	whole	out	of	school	change	in	rou>ne.	She	is	now	taken	
in	lots	of	knowledge	and	is	over	Covid	and	updates	on	school.	She	has	
been	missing	Mr	P	and	all	her	school	friends.	She	has	been	helping	a	
couple	of	her	friends	from	her	school	class	to	stay	posi>ve	and	is	

always	encouraging	healthy	friendships.		

She	is	working	hard	with	all	her	work	and	she	is	always	helping	her	
class	friends	over	the	phone	and	they	all	learn	each	other	on	

subjects.	Mum	and	Step	Dad	couldn’t	be	any	more	proud	than	we	are	
of	Shelby.

Parent and Carer award goes to…. 

Poppy Lynne 

Poppy	has	shown	she	is	able	to	cope	well	with	lock	down	and	social	
distancing	away	from	family	and	friends.	She	has	become	more	

independent	geDng	up	in	the	morning	brushing	her	own	hair	and	
teeth.	She	has	made	all	the	family	a	lovely	salad	for	tea	and	really	

enjoyed	doing	this.	She	helps	a	lot	with	her	baby	brother	and	is	being	
very	pa>ent	and	suppor>ve	whilst	her	mum	is	preparing	for	the	

arrival	of	another	baby.	She	is	our	delight	and	spending	>me	with	her	
is	always	energe>c	and	fun	:)

Parent and Carer award goes to…. 

Sky Mills 

I	would	like	to	nominate	Sky	Mills	she	has	been	incredibly	amazing	
throughout	the	Covid	period.	She	has	helped	not	just	her	family	but	
she	is	always	helping	others	if	she	can	even	if	it	all	just	a	chat	over	the	

phone	or	over	gardens.	
She	is	always	willing	to	share	with	others	and	even	though	she	is	
missing	her	friends	she	tries	to	put	others	before	herself.	Mum	and	

Step	Dad	are	very	proud.		

Parent and Carer award goes to…. 

Patrick Krawczynski 

I	would	like	to	nominate	Patrick	for	his	amazing	community	work.	He	
was	part	of	a	team	that	has	been	delivering	face	masks,	scrub	bags	

and	scrub	clothes	for	NHS	staff	and	care	homes	or	anyone	who	asked.	
Well	done	boy	for	stepping	up.	

Parent and Carer award goes to…. 

Ruby Pilling 

Ruby	has	started	to	play	the	guitar.	She	has	tried	really	hard	in	her	
lessons	over	Zoom	and	has	persevered	with	it	despite	finding	some	
bits	tricky.	She	already	knows	all	the	parts	of	the	guitar	and	has	

improved	in	>me	trials	for	different	songs.

Parent and Carer award goes to…. 

Grace Thornton 

Since	lockdown	started	Grace	has	made	sure	her	Nan	stayed	safe	by	
going	shopping	with	me	to	get	Nan's	food.	She	made	a	rainbow	key	

ring	for	her	and	made	liQle	"stay	safe"	cards.	She	also	makes	her	cakes	
because	Nan	loves	cakes.	She	is	so	thoughSul	and	kind	and	wants	to	

make	sure	Nan	is	happy	and	safe.	We	are	proud	of	her.


